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March 3, 2003

Deanna Dawes

Public Schools Personnel Cooperative

601 McPhee Road SW

Olympia, WA 98502-5080

Dear Ms. Dawes,

The students, faculty and staff of the Master In Teaching (MIT) Program would like to thank you for participating in the 2003 MIT Job Fair.  The experience and knowledge gained are an invaluable asset to our students.  It is so important for our students to make connections with School and District Personnel.  Initial responses from students have been overwhelmingly positive. 

We appreciate your support, effort, and willingness to participate in the success of the MIT program.  We feel very fortunate to be able to maintain such a great working relationship with the Public Schools Personnel Cooperative at ESD 113.  Thanks again for your time and talents and I look forward to your participation next year.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Field Experience Officer
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